
Infection Prevention In Critical Care 
August 14, 2008, 1:00 pm-2:00 pm

 Audio Conference

Last month many of you joined us to hear how your colleagues in critical care are making great 
progress in eliminating hospital acquired infections.  

Having taken some of these ideas home to try, join us again for a call to help you accelerate your 
improvement. Update us on what you are trying, what's working and what your challenges are.

Some of the speakers from the June program will be joining us to help troubleshoot and give advice 
on moving forward. As a group we will learn from each others' successes and help solve problems. 

If you have it all figured out, we'd love to learn from you too! Please join us to learn and share.

FACULTY

Daniel J. Barrieau, RRT CPFT, Director, Respiratory Care Services, Cooley Dickinson Hospital;
Mary Ellen Scales, RN MSN CIC, Manager, Infection Control, Baystate Medical Center
Debra Svec, RN BSN, Nurse Manager of CCU/SICU, UMass Memorial Healthcare
Jeanne Taylor, RN, Manager, Medical ICU, Mt Auburn Hospital 
Taylor Thompson, MD, Director, Medical ICU, Massachusetts General Hospital 

Who Should Attend This Call: 
Clinicians from critical care, quality leaders, infection control professionals

To Get The Most From This Call: 
Bring your own success stories, questions, and challenges. 
Join the call as a team, and be prepared learn creative problem solving techniques and front line ownership of 
this important initiative.

PROGRAM FEE AND REGISTRATION:
Registration Fee = $15 for Coalition members and $30 for non-members. (Fee covers 1 phone line, with 
unlimited participants). If you are not listed below, you are NOT a Coalition member hospital. If you would like 
your organization to become a member, please Contact Evelyn Abayaah at 781-262-6080.

Please email eabayaah@macoalition.org for special code to receive your member discount

Visa, MasterCard, or American Express accepted. -To pay by check contact Evelyn Abayaah at 781-262-6080 
for details before close of business day August 13th. 
We regret we can not offer refunds for cancellations, but will offer a recording of the call and the PowerPoint 
presentation.
 
Coalition Member Hospitals Include: 
Baystate Medical Center
Boston Medical Center 
Brigham & Women's Hospital
Cambridge Health Alliance



Cape Cod Health System 
Children's Hospital 
Dana-Farber Cancer Institute 
Emerson Hospital
Fairview Hospital
Lahey Clinic 
Massachusetts General Hospital
Mercy Medical Center 
Metro West Medical Center
Mount Auburn Hospital 
Northeast Health Systems 
Southcoast Hospitals Group 
Sturdy Memorial Hospital 
UMass Memorial Medical Center


